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2023 Community Report is Here!



As part of our commitment to continuous improvement in
the area of communication, we are pleased to share the
2022-2023 Community Report. 

The Community Report highlights many of the wonderful
things happening in our district, those things that make the
Molalla River School District a great place for students to
learn and grow. Our goal with the Community Report is to
give us all the opportunity to look back on our
accomplishments with pride and come together to celebrate
the vital members of our school community— our students,
our families, our staff. 

Click below to download 2022-2023 Community Report 

Click here for
English

Haga clic aquí
para español
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